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ARRANGEMENTS RE: GCSE RESULTS AND START OF AUTUMN TERM 2014 
 
1. GCSE results are out on Thursday, 21st August. 

Please collect your results between 9.30am and 11.30am from the Sixth Form Centre. 
If you are away on holiday, please leave us a large SAE.  We will post your results to you. 
If you ask someone else to collect your GCSE results for you, then they must bring your 
written consent with them and present it to us. 

 
2. If you have applied to the Sixth Form here at HBS we will consider your GCSE results as 

quickly as possible. 
Interviews to discuss your GCSE results and courses will be available on Friday 22nd 
August. You may be asked to come in for an interview, but if you wish to arrange an 
interview, please telephone the school mobile (07709 281 460) on the morning of 22nd 
August or see Mrs Lansdown’s secretary on Thursday 21st August in the Sixth Form 
Centre. 
If you wish to make any changes to your courses when the results come out, you must 
contact Mrs Lansdown by e-mailing  6thformadmissions@hitchinboys.co.uk 
Students who have achieved the entry requirements for the Sixth Form and who do not 
wish to make any changes to their Sixth Form courses, should e-mail the School to 
confirm their Sixth Form place by 12 noon on Monday 1st September. 
e-mail: 6thformadmissions@hitchinboys.co.uk Don’t forget to give your name! 

 
3 If in any doubt, students should contact Mrs Lansdown at School to discuss their situation. 

 
4.  Tuesday, 2nd September:  
 

All Year 12 students must be in School at 8.45am. Please meet in the Sixth Form Common 
Room. 
Teaching starts for all Sixth Form courses on Wednesday, 3rd September. 

School telephone: 01462 432181  School mobile : 07709 281 460 

e-mail:  6thformadmissions@hitchinboys.co.uk 

N.B.  LINES WILL BE BUSY 

 
Mrs J Lansdown 
Assistant Head 
Head of Sixth Form 


